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NOTICE TO PROPOSERS 

 
 

The State of Louisiana, Division of Administration, Office of State Procurement, 
announces its intention to participate in the NASPO ValuePoint Request for Proposal 
(RFP) for Ground Maintenance Equipment which was released by the Commonwealth 
of Virginia on May 1, 2024.  The RFP is scheduled to close on Wednesday, June 12, 
2024 @ 5:00 PM, Eastern Time.  The RFP number is RFP-61514. 
 
The RFP is now available on the Commonwealth of Virginia’s RFP website at the 
following link:   
https://mvendor.cgieva.com/Vendor/public/IVDetails.jsp?PageTitle=SO%20Details
&rfp_id_lot=61514&rfp_id_round=0  
 
The RFP posting information is also available on the NASPO ValuePoint Solicitation 
Information website at: 
https://www.naspovaluepoint.org/solicitation-information/ 
 
The purpose of this RFP is to establish one or more Master Agreements with 
manufacturers of new grounds maintenance equipment and to develop a “catalog 
category discount” contract(s) to provide for equipment to be made available for 
purchase. Only Manufacturer Suppliers with dealer networks in many states are asked 
to bid directly on the contract(s).  The contract(s) will be a multiple award contract(s) 
for both equipment and warranty work with replacement parts. 
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